Good afternoon this is Bonnie Demmons, Principal of Harry Miller Middle School, with a few messages for Friday, October 9th, 2015. 
A reminder to families that Monday, October 12th is Thanksgiving and there is no school for students and staff. 
We had our magazine kick off assembly on Wednesday and students can bring in their subscriptions sold on Tuesday morning, October 13th. These will be collected by grade level in the cafeteria when students arrive in the morning.  Collection will also take place on Thursday, October 15th and then Monday, Wednesday and Friday of the following week.  The magazine campaign ends on Friday, October 23rd  . Students are reminded to only sell to family and friends and please do not go door to door selling the subscriptions.  
On Wednesday, October 14th Public Health will have the immunization clinic for our grade 7 students here at HMMS.
On Saturday, October 17th our Renaissance Team will participate in a workshop hosted by KVHS Renaissance Team and we are looking forward to this event. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Picture retakes will be on Monday, October 26th in the morning. 
Thank you and have a wonderful Thanksgiving weekend. 




 

